Chamberlain, Justin

From: Chamberlain, Justin

Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2021 8:14 AM

To: tifanell@usironworks.us

Cc: Financial Assurance Working Group; Morgan, Steve; Tafuni, Steven; Madden, Melissa; Robert
Middleton; Bejnar, Tor; Wargo, Emily

Subject: Cost Estimate Approval Letter - Tire Shredders of America (WACS ID# 106062)

Dear Mr. Fannell:

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of new cost estimates, dated December 14, 2020 and received January 11, 2021, for
closure of Tire Shredders of America Waste Tire Processing Facility. The cost estimates received January 11, 2021 (total
for closing $15,000) are APPROVED for 2021. This estimate is for disposal of 120 tons of waste tires. The next annual
cost estimate is due at least 60 days prior to anniversary of the financial assurance mechanism. This information may be
found here: https://floridadep.gov/waste/permitting-compliance-assistance/documents/tire-facility-list.

A copy of these estimates is forwarded, via this email, to the Solid Waste Financial Coordinator at
Financial.Assurance.Working.Group@dep.state.fl.us. Financial assurance documents can be sent to: Solid Waste Section,
FDEP, 2600 Blair Stone Road MS 4548, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2407. Please work with the coordinator directly to
assess the facility's compliance with the funding mechanism requirements of Rule 62-701.630, F.A.C. Please note that
proof of adequate funding will be required prior to issuance of pending permit 391792-001-WT/02

Further information about Solid Waste Financial Assurance can be found at the Department's website at:
https://floridadep.gov/waste/permitting-compliance-assistance/content/solid-waste-financial-assurance

If this was a new/revised cost estimate

Please see this Oculus link to the document that includes approved cost estimate:
https://depedms.dep.state.fl.us:443/Oculus/servlet/shell?’command=getEntity&[guid=8.320132.1]&[profile=Permitting
Authorization]

Regards,
Justin

Justin Chamberlain, P.G.
Professional Geologist I

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Solid Waste Permitting & Waste Cleanup

13051 N. Telecom Parkway, Suite 101

Temple Terrace, FL 33637-0926

Direct: (813) 470-5725 Main: (813) 470-5700
Email: Justin.Chamberlain@floridadep.gov

Note: All your favorite people at the FDEP have new email addresses (@floridadep.gov)! Please make sure to update your contact list!

For information on Solid Waste Permitting, please visit our Solid Waste website:
For Waste Cleanup Program guidance and information, please visit our Waste Cleanup website:
For information on the Florida Brownfields Redevelopment Program, please visit our Brownfields website:




Permitting Consistency Initiative: The Florida Department of Environmental Protection is committed to providing efficient, consistent

and quality service to the citizens of Florida.
In keeping with these objectives, we continue to identify ongoing improvements to our permitting process by standardizing and simplifying

our documents.



